6th BAM patient meeting 02nd October 2014
Apologies: D Hodgetts, J Bent, A Randal, Mrs Sharma. , B Burke, 
Attendees: J Briscoe +1, B Holloran, D Stokes, A + P Crowley, P Clarke, A + P Clarke, T Blair, J + S Passman, E Bunning, B Solanki, V Subhra, S Bower, 

Website address: http://www.uhcw.nhs.uk/bam/the-bam-team 
One aim of the group is to raise awareness within the public and health system to get access to the medications available for BAM as it is more common than Crohns disease. 

Nidhi Sagar is Dr Arasaradnam research fellow and she is doing research into BAM and will do a short presentation at the next meeting on her research. 

Mark Galloway – head of medicines management was unable to attend this meeting but he has said he will come to the next one so we can talk to him to raise awareness about getting access to the right medication. 

We would like to move the panel forward and a chair person and sub committee would need to be elected. Please consider this if you would like to help out as this meeting is for you and we want as much input from yourselves as you are the ones with the condition. 

We discussed if there was a specific follow up protocol with BAM as some patients felt they were just given as prescription and not followed up and seeing a dietician might also be helpful? The team will look into this. 

Dietician provided an educational talk on healthy for patients with BAM. If patients would like to speak to a dietician specifically then we can refer them to the service. Patient could benefit from having a vitamin screen yearly from there GP as at higher risk of insufficiency. Diet advice sheets to be put on the website

Cholestyramine (Questran) – no long term side effects none, as sachets are supposed to stay in the gut and not be absorbed.
Awareness will be raised to GP’s with GP Newsletter and In touch magazine aritcles
Toilet card for BAM patients- team to chase

If patients need help with prescription payments can access a Prescription Prepayment certificate : http://www.nhsbsa.nhs.uk/1127.aspx 

Need to get local MP involved and devise a petition to enable all medications to be prescribed. 

Next meeting to be arranged for Friday 23rd January 6-7.30pm
